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Formal Written Correspondence to the Board [#876]

1 message

LVJUSD <no-reply@wufoo.com> Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 9:22 PM
Reply-To: no-reply@wufoo.com

To: Irice@Ivjusd.org, kbowers@lvjusd.org, cbuenotrustee@lvjusd.org, awhitetrustee@Ivjusd.org, eprussotrustee@Ivjusd.org,
yguzmantrustee@lvjusd.org, kwangtrustee@lvjusd.org

Name * Elizabeth & Marc Costantino
Address *

Email *

Subject * covid and schools
Comments *

We want to compliment the Livermore School District on its well thoughtout plans and procedures to protect the health
of students, staff, and other employees of the Livermore School District. The covid pandemic has been difficult for
everyone, and certainly our school district decision makers have had to forge new ways to handle an unknown and
stressful situation, and make difficult choices which focus on the well-being of everyone. The school board,
administrators, teachers, janitors, and other employees deserve not criticism, but a shout out of praise for their haid
work, difficult decisions, and a willingness to do what is best for our students. Thank you for the many hours you put
into making our school district the wonderful district it is. Best regards, Marc and Elizabeth Costantino



